
TROJAN OWNERS’ CLUB HAMPSHIRE RALLY 

This event will be held on Sunday 7
th

 September 2014 meeting from 11am 

onwards.  

The Trojan Owners’ Club invites you to a rally in the south of the County. 

Hopefully, it will be something a little different as we shall be visiting HMS 

Alliance and the Submarine Museum in Gosport. The Committee have agreed 

that this event will be subsidised by the Club for members and their partners. 

Lunch will be available in snack form on site or a lunch will be available at 

Hardy’s restaurant a short walk away. 

Please let me know in good time if you are intending to come along as I need 

to arrange the lunch venue and the guided tours on board the newly restored 

submarine, which I am told is excellent. Ideally groups of 10 are best. We will 

also have preferential parking in front of the submarine for Trojan vehicles 

away from the public car park. 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the day. 

Regards, 

Steve 

 

Visit to Submarine Museum on 7
th

 September 

Number of people attending the rally ............. 

I will be in a Trojan     YES/NO 

I will require trailer parking    YES/NO 

I will require .......... lunches at Hardy’s 

Please return to Steve Potter, Belvoir House, 23 Gosport Road, Fareham PO16 

0PH asap or by the end of August at the latest. 

Any enquiries, please call me on 01329 233615 or email 

tromad@hotmail.co.uk  


